
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Having visited this beautiful part 

of the world these wonderful, 

innocent children are firmly 

rooted within our hearts.  

The initiative taken by Alan 

Montanaro and The Drama 

Outreach Project members 

struck a chord and our firm 

commitment to contribute 

towards making a better life for 

Cambodia’s street children has 

become a reality!  

 

 

 

 

inlingua Malta’s purchase of a 

tuk tuk will help to transport the 

orphans and the street children 

of Phnom Penh to and from Le 

Restaurant des Enfants (LRDE), 

the restaurant where they can 

get a hearty meal and some relief 

from their tough street life. 

Thank you DO CAMBODIA for 

giving us the opportunity to be 

part of this wonderful initiative! 

 

MARYSE GATT 

Director 

inlingua Malta 


